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The meetinghouse for the Ivano-Frankivsk church of Christ continues to inch its way to completion. We are 
building only as we have available funds for construction. 
The walls for the first level have been bricked this summer. The steps between the two levels and the second 
floor hallway have been poured. In the last two weeks they have installed concrete slabs to serve as the 
flooring foundation for other rooms on the second level. The slabs were used because they cost less money 
than pouring the concrete flooring. As the slabs are placed by a crane there are some cracks that need to be 
joined. “Now we need to pour cement into seams between the slabs to protect from water getting inside. 
Besides, the slabs have to be insulated.” 

 
Sveta & Marina stand alongside a wall in building! The slabs have 
been set above and you can see the cracks between the slabs. 
These are the cracks that need to be filled in so there will be a 
solid covering. 
 
Here are photos of the slabs 

being set into place. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


